
 

 

 

25th Nov 

12 days of Christmas Attendance Challenge 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may remember that at the end of last half term we launched our 14 day 

Attendance Challenge. The challenge was a great success with over 50% of our 

students achieving 100% in the final 3 weeks of term, over 200 of these students had 

not achieved 100% attendance in the 5 weeks leading up to the challenge. 

On the back of this success, we are launching our 12 day of Christmas Attendance  

Challenge. Students will once again receive 

a booklet as before with the aim of achieving 

100% attendance for the rest of term.. 

From Thursday 28th November up until the last 

day of term on 13th December, they will have 

the opportunity to complete their card with a 

tutorial sticker simply by attending each day. 

On the last day of term, all students who have 

succeeded in attending 100% of the time and 

completing their card in full,  will be entered 

in to a prize draw. There are 12 prizes to be 

won. As students names are drawn at 

random they will get the opportunity to 

choose one of the 12 available prizes, until 

they are all gone. Students have received the 

information in tutorial this week.  

Please encourage your child to take part in the challenge. School attendance has 

such a huge impact on a student’s social and mental welfare as well as academic 

achievements and we want to ensure we are working with you to ensure that each 

child is attending as much as possible. 

If you have any further questions or queries regarding attendance, you can contact 

our attendance team on attendance@medenschool.co.uk 

Kind regards 

 

Mr M Hamer 

Assistant Headteacher 
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